
News story: VMD and VPC Open meeting
2017

Presentations now available following the open meeting held on 29
September 2017.

The Veterinary Medicines Directorate and Veterinary Products Committee held
their 2017 Open meetings on 29 September. The event was well attended and
included a lively question and answer session on a number of issues.

Presentations were given on the following topics:

EU Exit (MS Powerpoint Presentation, 578KB) – by Paul Green, Director of
Operations

Pharmacovigilance, benefits of reporting adverse events (MS Powerpoint
Presentation, 757KB) – by VPC member Declan O’Rourke

Control strategies to help deal with the worms that turned (MS Powerpoint
Presentation, 3.51MB) – by VPC member Professor Jacqueline Matthews
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